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Dear Parents, 

 

We, the SVYEMS family has always supported and cared for our precious students. Our students’ academic, 

social and emotional growth along with their comfort has always been our priority. This is why we have 

been providing Free Transport Facility since last 8 years to the students travelling from Nagaon, Shiroli and 

Kolhapur. But since the inflation is adversely affecting economic status everywhere, we are no exception to 

it. Due to the exorbitant price hike we are not able to provide all the desired academic and co-scholastic 

facilities. We are actually providing the Free Transportation in complete deficit. So the School Management 

has decided that this facility would not be continued in future. We wish to have a healthy discussion with 

this regard and you are requested to attend a meeting on…………….. at……………… 

 

Regards 

Principal 

 


